From: Samantha Crownover
To: Scanlon, Amy

Cc: Rummel, Marsha; dan.stephans@wisconsin.gov; stuartlevitan@sbcglobal.net; rtaylor@restainohomes.com;

michaeljrosenblum@yahoo.com; christina.slattery@meadhunt.com; Erica Fox Gerhrig; Tom Neujahr;

info@madisonpreservation.org Historic Preservation; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Subject: Landmarks Commission tonight

Date: Monday, July 25, 2011 2:30:16 PM

Hello Amy,

I won't be attending the meeting tonight, but wanted to write to let you know that I am in favor of item 23204, to have the Landmarks Commission review land divisions and plats of landmark sites and properties in Historic Districts.

I live at the foot of University Heights (in College Park) for three-and-one-half years and have been involved with the Madison Trust for Historic Preservation for many years. I believe that the Landmarks Commission should take a look at who is subdividing their property in a historic district (assuming something could be built on that new parcel). Although it is important to be able to consider what could be built on the new lot, and I understand the Landmarks Commission would not be able to take this into consideration because a plan for a building may not immediately presented, at least the Commission should be on the front end of this process and hopefully be part of the conversation.

On another agenda item, I support the landmarking of Luther Memorial.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sam Crownover

Samantha and Bruce Crownover 2702 Kendall Ave. Madison, WI 53705